


You should receive a call from your child’s coach about a week to ten days after evaluations.  If you do not receive a call, please email boardofrec@ridgefieldpark.org and give your child’s name and grade.   We will get back to you with your child’s team and the name of the coach.

QUESTIONS:  boardofrec@ridgefieldpark.org 


Please be sure to check out the Village website when looking for basketball 
(and all Board of Recreation activities) info.

If you click https://www.ridgefieldpark.org/board-recreation/pages/basketball-news-check-here-grades-2-8 , you will find all the info you need on the basketball program.  Schedules and team info will be updated as soon as they are completed.  

If you have any questions or concerns at any time, please email the Board of Recreation and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.

Please remember, this activity is meant to be a fun-filled activity for you and your child.  The goal is for your child to learn as well as have fun.  It is a recreational league, please keep it as such.  Please cheer for the players and don’t be disrespectful toward anyone – players, officials, and other fans.

Here’s to a fun season for all!!



 
